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Donavan Henning

From: Scott Pringle <kelso@bosberg.co.za>

Sent: 30 March 2015 10:53 AM

To: donovanh@nemai.co.za

Subject: Foxwood Dam:  Koonappoort Quarry

Attachments: 002.jpg

Hi Donovan 

 

As an addition to my previous email, attached find the second page of our permit. 

 

Regards, 

 

Scott Pringle 

 

Bennett Pringle CC 

Cell 072 992 5633 

Fax 086 614 0037 

Email kelso@bosberg.co.za 


